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WRITTEN QUESTION P-2872/05
by Giorgos Dimitrakopoulos (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Nominalisation of media company shares

What is the reason for the Commission’s haste in forwarding a further letter of formal notice to 
Greece on the matter of the nominalisation of media company shares, given that one piece of 
legislation (Law 3310/2005) has already been withdrawn and the existing legal framework (Laws 
2328/1995 and 1746/1998) has already been amended by the new bill, already forwarded for the 
attention of the Commission which, has yet to deliver any comment on it?


